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February 12, 2021 
 
 
Travel Advisory for Winter Break February 15-19 
 

The following is a reminder of the NYS Health Department Travel Advisory requirements for quarantining 
and testing that are still in effect for Pearl River School District families who may travel out of state next 
week:   

For any traveler to New York State from a noncontiguous state, US territory or CDC level 2 and higher 
country, the new guidelines for travelers to test-out of the mandatory 10-day quarantine are below: 

• For travelers who were out-of-state for more than 24 hours: 
o Travelers must obtain a test within three days of departure, prior to arrival in New York. 
o The traveler must, upon arrival in New York, quarantine for three days. 
o On day 4 of their quarantine, the traveler must obtain another COVID test. If both tests come 

back negative, the traveler may exit quarantine early upon receipt of the second negative 
diagnostic test. 

Please click on the following link for more information: https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-travel-
advisory 

According to the NYS Department of Health, quarantining and testing is required even for those who have 
had COVID-19 in the last 90 days, or those who have been vaccinated.  

Please call your child’s school administrator or school nurse if you have plans to travel during the break. 
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